
PARAMUS HIGH SCHOOL

PROJECT GRADUATION

CLASS OF 2025

Committee Pending

Project Graduation 2025 may seem far away, but it will be here before we know it!
The PHS PTA needs volunteers who are willing to lead this committee.  We do
have a parent who has expressed interest, but we want to open it up to the entire
class.   If you might be interested, please contact the PTA President directly as soon
as possible.

To stay informed about parent meetings - please find updates here on the Paramus
High School PTA website, under Class of 2025.  If you prefer to support our efforts
from afar, then please join the PTA.

PHS PTA

President Natalie Candela

Cell:  (201) 953-1995 (please text)


